
 
 

  

 

        18th September 2023 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 trip to West Stow - Thursday 19th October 
 

 

As part of our curriculum enhancement, Year 4 have the fantastic opportunity to visit West Stow, a 
really important site in helping us understand about Anglo-Saxon life in Britain.  Children will get the 
opportunity to see the artefacts on display and take part in a range of learning activities. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch to school or let us know in advance if a school packed lunch 
needs to be ordered.  The bus needs to leave by 9.30am so children can arrive at the normal time.  
Activities will be outside, so please ensure sensible footwear, a warm, waterproof coat and wellies, if 
the ground is likely to be wet, are worn.  Normal school uniform rules apply. 

 

To cover the cost for this trip, we are asking for a contribution of £15.00, covering activities and 
transport; this can be paid via parent mail from Wednesday.  

Any questions, please contact us through Google classroom or the main office. 

Thanks for your continued support, 

Regards 

 

 

 

Mr Keefe        

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow,  
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU 
 
01284 810223 
admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons) 

 
 


